
 

 

  

  

Dear IGC-Members! 

We hope you are doing well and that you are able to look back to a great first quarter. Time is flying fast 
and we would like to provide you with the most recent information from IGC in particular about our 
annual meeting on our 20th anniversary. We hope to see you soon in Budapest on May 9th.  
  
Klaus Eiselmayer, Ronald Gleich, Heimo Losbichler, Rita Niedermayr, Lukas Rieder 
Management Board of IGC 

  

  

 

 

  

  

IGC Quality label 

We are proud to announce that “CA Controller Akademie” successfully completed the recertification 
process for IGC’s quality certification.  
  

  

 

 

  

  

Controller competence model to be finished 

IGC’s strategic initiative on controller competence models is on its way and will be completed for the 
general assembly. Don’t miss the opportunity to be the first to take a look at the finished model in 
Budapest. 
  
  

  

 

 

  

  

General assembly and 20th anniversary in Budapest on May 8-9, 2015 

IGC's most anticipated event of the year, the annual meeting and general assembly is coming soon. 
This year we are celebrating our 20th anniversary. We are proud to provide a very special event 
with Prof. Dr. Dr. h.c. Peter Horvath, charter member of 1995, holding the key-note speech: „German 
Controlling vs. American Management Control - Controlling in Hungary". Board member, Lukas Rieder 
will provide a brief overview over the last 20 years. Prof. Dr. Klaus Möller, University St. Gallen, will 
give insights into recent trends in innovation control and behavioral controlling. The general assembly 
gathers international thought leaders and top educators to explore global and regional perspectives on 
the future of controlling education. 
 

In the general assembly we have to carry out the following important administrative tasks: 
 

1.)        Update of our bylaws 

            We need to approve some minor changes to our bylaws. Please see the attachment, which 
 shows the current state and its supposed changes. 
 

2.)        Election of the members of the management board  
            According to our bylaws all board members but the chairman are to be elected after a 

            period of five years. Rita Niedermayr, Ronald Gleich, Klaus Eiselmayer want to extend their  
 management board mandate. Lukas Rieder wants to step down after 20 years.  
 Prof. Klaus Möller would follow Lukas Rieder. 

 
We look forward to welcoming you at our annual meeting! 

  

  

 

 

  

  
Perspectives on Big Data 
 

In our last newsletter, we announced the fact that we intend to enrich our newsletter with information 
from our members concerning current research results and insights, important conferences and new 
services. We kindly invite you to provide your latest insights and conferences in our newsletters. In this 
issue we would like to give you two perspectives on "Big Data“.  
  

  

 

 



  

  
New Members 

  
We are glad to welcome a new member the Macedonian Academy of Banking (ABIT - Skopje). 
  

  

 

 

  

  

New Website and Folder 
 
We are currently working on the new website and a new folder. We hope to be able to launch the 
website and provide the new folder at the annual assembly. IGC will have a fresh look in May! 

  

 

 
 

  

  

Important dates 
 
IGC-Meetings: 
 
April 17th:        Meeting of our new task force  
                         International recognition and adoption of IGC-standards 
May 8th:            Board Meeting, Budapest 
May 9th:            General assembly and 20th anniversary, Budapest 
 
Conferences offered by our members 
(please let us know your most important conferences for the next newsletter) 
 
April 16th:          Altius – Controller Conference, Zagreb 
April 20-21st:     ICV – Congress der Controller, Munich 
June 20-24th:     IMA – Annual Conference, Los Angeles 
Sept. 22-23rd:    Horvath & Partner – Stuttgarter Controller-Forum 
  

  

 

 

  

  

Newsletter abbestellen 

You receive this free newsletter because you signed up in the past for the newsletter subscription 
service or made known to other measures your interest in the newsletter subscription. If you wish to no 
longer receive our newsletter, please respond to the following address: newsletter-abbestellen@igc-
controlling.org 
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